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Dear Parents and Carers,   30.10.23 
 
I am pleased to be able to announce that Mrs. McNulty will returning from her 
maternity leave on Wednesday 8th November 2023 to continue to work in Bumble 
Bees’ class alongside Mrs. Bird. 
 
As a result, we have got so say the fondest of farewells to Miss. Cuthill at the end of 
this current week. Since her appointment, she has been a solid professional and a 
valuable addition to our staff team. She has been involved in many successes over 
her time here: an Ofsted inspection, KS1 moderation and managing two separate 
cohorts of children well. I am positive she will move on to the next chapter in her 
career with the same enthusiasm she has shown here, but she leaves knowing that 
she will be missed and that she has contributed to our school invaluably. I am sure 
she will be back to see us all as soon as she can.  
 
I am sure many of you will want to extend your own gratitude and well wishes when 
you see her yourselves.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Bradley Young 
Headteacher 
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